December 15, 2014

Governor Susana Martinez

Office of the Governor

490 Old Santa Fe Trail

Room 400

Santa Fe, New Mexico  87501

Dear Governor Martinez,
I write to you today to ask you to please add to the State budget a "Tuition Scholarship Tax Credit" which would allow individuals and corporations to make donations to scholarship granting organizations and be able to take a tax credit for the contribution. These organizations could make scholarships for children to attend a private school. This school choice would open up opportunities for New Mexico's children. Many states have recently approved this type of tax credit and thousands of parents have taken advantage of this opportunity for their children to succeed. Thank you for your time and I hope you will support a tuition scholarship tax credit. 

                                          



__________________________

                                          



Signature  
